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Hi Chace,

I received the letter regarding the zoning variance this week. Based on all the documents posted
online it seems that they would be removing the structure from our property. The letter states that
I can request a copy of the decision when it is made after 10/18. Do you have a timeline on when
that decision will be made? I would like to request of copy of the decision.

Thanks, 

Justin Albrecht
Manager Electrical Business
Renton, WA
M:206-550-3078
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